
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

July 2024  
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere 
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Internal Activities 

 
Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take 

place every morning and afternoon…  

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved 

one have any particular interest then please speak with 

Louise. 

  
 

 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

5th John  

22nd Wendy  

22nd Lynda 

 

Quote of the Month 
 

“The magic of summer lies in the laughter shared 

with family and friends.” 

 



 
 

 

Getting to know our staff. 
Employees of the month 

 

            

                         
                       

 

Gemma our cook has been nominated for her work 

ethic, nothing is too much trouble she is a great 

colleague to work alongside. 

 

Abbi has fitted in well within the team and is a kind 

and compassionate carer  

Both Gemma and Abbi are great assets to the 

Hillbeck team and always bring smiles to faces. 

 

Thank you both. 

 

                  

 



 
 

Hillbeck News 
Firstly, we would like to welcome new residents Shirley, 

John, Valerie and Allan to Hillbeck. We hope you have 

settled in well and will be happy here. 

 
June has been a very busy month here at Hillbeck… firstly 

we celebrated D-Day by reminiscing, listening to war time 

songs and making decorations. We heard lots of fascinating 

stories from our residents. 

  

We had a new singer called Rick entertaining us, he was 

brilliant and kept our residents singing and dancing for the 

afternoon! 

  

We held a special men’s club in aid of Father’s Day. We had 

a giggle whilst playing cards and dominoes and enjoyed some 

tasty snacks. 

  

We took a trip to Dobbie’s Garden Centre in Gillingham, 

where we tucked into a delicious cream tea and enjoyed a 

wander round the garden centre. The aquarium was very 

popular with our ladies and gents. 

  

Marco the magician filled Hillbeck with a fun fuelled 

afternoon when he came to visit! We were giggling at his 

jokes and loved his marvellous magic tricks. There was even 

some plate spinning going on! We have already rebooked him 

for August! 

  



 
 

We were very lucky to have a visit from two gorgeous 

therapy ponies! Our residents rushed to our courtyard to 

spend time with them! They were adorable and we cannot 

wait for them to visit us again soon. 

  

We took part in our sponsored walk on Friday 21st June. We 

are so happy to announce our grand total was £638.  All 

proceeds will now be spent on our garden where we intend 

to transform it into more of a sensory based garden for all 

our residents and their family and friends to enjoy! Thank 

you so much to everyone who joined us on the walk and to 

everyone that has donated…we are very grateful! 

We ended a busy month with a fabulous performance from 

the very popular Jason Allen. 

 

 

 

Coming up in July 

 

3rd Kevin Walsh 

9th Andrew the Barber  

16th Petting animals  

19th Ice cream day  

24th Holy communion  

26th Holy cross church service  



 
 

 

 

 

                                                         

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

Kevin & Danielle’s door is always open for you should 

you have any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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